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Wednesday 6th March 2019
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Your child _________________________ has been chosen to play ____________________ in our class assembly next week.  If you can please provide _______________________________ as suitable dress-up clothes from home no later than Monday 11th March 2019.  I thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,



Miss Curzon
Year 5 Class Teacher
 North Manchester Primary Federation
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